
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Michelle Fox and I am writing this letter in support of House Bill 
2642. I have 11 years experience in the field of Esthetics and training 
exceeding the expectations of all states in the field of Laser. I am a Laser 
trainer and would like to see HB2642 passed for the future careers of women 
and fellow Estheticians that have gone the extra mile to educate themselves 
properly. 
 
Michelle Fox 
Your Aesthetician and CLT 
(316-990-5880) 
 


